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HERE'S
THE

PITCH:

__C__ will change
the world when they

__A__.
 

HERE'S
THE

PITCH:
In a world where
__C__ miraculously
disappear(s), one
man must __A__.

 
 
 

 

When one woman
decides to __A__, she
realizes __C__ is a true
friend and they ride
off into the sunset

together.
 

__C__ is a hero who
will rise to the

occasion to __A__.
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THE

PITCH:
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THE

PITCH:

 

 

 

 

HERE'S
THE

PITCH:

HERE'S
THE

PITCH:

 __C__ travels back in
time to __A__.

 

A teenager, trying to
___A___, inadvertently

kills ___C___. 
 

The hero is __C__.
Determined to save
their village, the hero
goes on a journey to

__A__.
 

When __C__'s life is no
longer their own, they
must set out to stop
__C__ from ending

their world.
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HERE'S
THE

PITCH:

 

HERE'S
THE

PITCH:

 

 

 

A steamy love triangle
between __C__, __C__,
and their tax attorney.

A __C__ sets a
gruesome massacre
into motion when
they decide to __A__.

 



CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER

CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER

CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER



character (C) character (C) character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

An insecure boxer
who likes to watch

rom-coms

An overly confident
hotdog eating

contest contender

A lactose-intolerant
CEO with a receding

hairline

A singer with stage-
fright and crippling

depression

A carpenter who has
a foot fetish

A 54-year old trapped
in a 12-year-old’s

body

A demon-child 7-
year-old

A dermatologist
addicted to plastic

surgery

A gift-shop owner
who has a farting

problem



CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER

CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER

CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER



character (C) character (C) character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

A ballet dancer who
secretly likes eating

grass

A vegan with a
chipmunk voice

A mormon who is sad
because he only has

one wife

A cashier at an Indian
restaurant who has a
crush on their co-

worker

A socially anxious
clown

 

A sad armadillo who
can’t find a wife

 

A blue-footed booby
 

An otter with a need
for speed

 

A tone-deaf
mockingbird,

yearning for a new
voice

 



CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER

CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER

CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER



character (C) character (C) character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

A ghost of a squirrel,
mowed over by a
student biker

 

A sexy tree, full of
lumps and curves

 

A Bruce Willis
impersonator

 

A crispy, crunchy
chicken tender

A can of Chef
Boyardee

 

A cute and cuddly
kitten with a drinking

problem
 

A plastic bag whose
handles tore off

 

A strong, big, huge
guy with dainty lady

fingers
 

1,000 tiny hot dogs



CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER

CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER

CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER



character (C) character (C) character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

A sea urchin at the
bottom of the ocean

floor
 

A moody poodle
 

A popcorn factory
manager with an
allergy to butter

 

An alien from Mars
with a few
insecurities

 

An old angel from
Saturn who is

obsessed with piano
keys

 

A flower in the
garden

 

A sarcastic media
studies student who

is addicted to
chocolate

 

A bodybuilder deathly
allergic to pollen

A 43-year-old
librarian who is

traumatized by the
loss of their left leg
when they were five

 



CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER

CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER

CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER



character (C) character (C) character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

A rotund space
traveler who is
allergic to dust

An aggressive snail
who loves art

 

A pessimistic gorilla
that loves stuffed

animals
 

A seal covered in
tattoos

 

A boastful bounty
hunter who belongs

to a secret
organization

 

A happy, selfish
ambassador hiding a

dark secret
 

An allusive software
developer from
Edinburgh who is
obsessed with

zombies
 

A poised, persuasive
martial artist

 

A stressed out
chicken warrior

 



CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER

CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER

CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER



character (C) character (C) character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

A dragon whose
breath is a disruptive

wave of sound
 

A kung-fu guru who
is a softy at heart

despite strong biases
 

A patriotic
leprechaun who
works in a cubicle

 

A fearless superhero
who can't swim

 

A night elf who is the
secret offspring of

the elf king
 

A bad-mannered
fairy who's obsessed
with comic books

 

A swamp monster
who loves sewing

 

A lizardman bandit
who can’t keep a

secret
 

A pink banana who is
self conscious

because of their color
 



CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER

CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER

CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER



character (C) character (C) character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

A vampire who lives
in a lake and can turn

into a school of
piranhas

 

Nicholas Cage
 

A youth pastor
 

A sexist ghost
 

A boomer

A Happy Meal toy
 

A stuck-up six-year-
old pageant queen

 

A burnt-out
BuzzFeed quiz writer

 

A Karen



CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER

CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER

CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER



character (C) character (C) character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

A Christian comedian
 

A talking dog
 

A mad scientist
 

God
 

A murderous
Victorian doll

A neglected Times
Square mascot

A men’s rights activist
 

A sex columnist

A child math prodigy



CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER

CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER

ACTION ACTION ACTION



character (C) character (C) character (C)

action (A)

character (C)

action (A)

character (C)

action (A)

character (C)

A Christian comedian
 

A witch
 

An underpaid teacher
 

Find a second wife
 

A murderous
Victorian doll

Remove their tattoos
 

A men’s rights activist
 

Learn to love
themself

 

A child math prodigy



CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER

CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER

CHARACTER CHARACTER CHARACTER



character (C) character (C) character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

character (C)

A law student who
aims to destroy the

legal system

A raging alcoholic
 

Satan

A scamming dentist

A balding bush

A former astronaut

A tone-deaf, toeless
businessman

A funeral home
director

A goth teen



ACTION ACTION ACTION

ACTION ACTION ACTION

ACTION ACTION ACTION



action (A) action (A) action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

Rob a McDonald’s
drive-through

Stub their toe on the
side of a grand piano 

 

Get proposed to by
their boyfriend after a

week and a half
 

Need to go poop at
their boyfriend’s

house but the walls
are really thin

 

Vote to raise the price
of Happy Meals

 

Lick the wall
 

Drop their jar of
pickles

 

Yell “no you!”
 

See their ex hiding
behind a tree with
their pants pulled

down
 



ACTION ACTION ACTION

ACTION ACTION ACTION

ACTION ACTION ACTION



action (A) action (A) action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

Get a drink of milk
 

Get an A in their
woodshop class

 

Faint from eating too
much

 

Forget to turn off the
oven

 

Glitch into the matrix
 

Slam the door in their
mom’s face

 

Confuse a rock with a
potato in the wrong

situation
 

Accidentally slap their
math teacher’s ass

 

Projectile vomit into
the 5th dimension

 



ACTION ACTION ACTION

ACTION ACTION ACTION

ACTION ACTION ACTION



action (A) action (A) action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

Fall into the ocean
and loses their

memory
 

Spend way too much
time calculating the

tip
 

Plan a girl’s night out
 

Seduce the head chef
to get free food for

life
 

Learn how to ride a
bike

 

Become the leader of
the pigeon feeding

club
 

Quit their job and
become a gorilla

 

Remove filler words
from their speech

 

Shout into the void



ACTION ACTION ACTION

ACTION ACTION ACTION

ACTION ACTION ACTION



action (A) action (A) action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

Scare off the enemy
with their rashy face
caused by an allergic

reaction
 

Joke about socks and
sandles to the wrong

person
 

Pet a cat the wrong
way

 

Revive a dying, baby
bird

 

Summon a demon
troop

 

Help a smoked
chicken cross the

road
 

Disguise as an office
clerk

 

Finds a pot of gold in
the toilet

 

Break into a furniture
store

 



ACTION ACTION ACTION

ACTION ACTION ACTION

ACTION ACTION ACTION



action (A) action (A) action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

Train a spy pigeon
 

Plant poisonous
mushrooms in their

room
 

Ride a shark that
could walk on land

 

Turn invisible and rob
a toy store

 

Hijack a weapon of
mass destruction

 

Bewitch the mayor to
give everyone tax

exemptions
 

Rescue a straight
talking scientist

 

Form an alliance to
steal a chocolate

factory
 

Brew a love potion
 



ACTION ACTION ACTION

ACTION ACTION ACTION

ACTION ACTION ACTION



action (A) action (A) action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

Marry a mummy
from Mars

 

Adopt a killer whale
and teach it to sing

 

Bungee jump into a
void threatening to
consume the world

 

Hire a kitten for a hit
job

Rummage through a
garbage dump

 

Find out about a
long-lost twin sibling

 

Turn into a unicorn
during a full solar

eclipse
 

Sabotage their own
wedding

 

Graduate middle
school

 



ACTION ACTION ACTION

ACTION ACTION ACTION

ACTION ACTION ACTION



action (A) action (A) action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

Go into crippling debt
 

Explode
 

Discover the cure for
farting

 

Save New York City
from aliens

 

Teach inner-city kids
the meaning of life

 

Fold laundry

Launder money
 

Finally read The New
Yorker

 

Get their dad to say “I
love you”

 



ACTION ACTION ACTION

ACTION ACTION ACTION

ACTION ACTION ACTION



action (A) action (A) action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

Steal the Mona Lisa
 

Get tickets to an
Adele concert

 

Disappear off the
face of the earth

 

Become a D-list
celebrity

 

Capture a leprechaun 
 

Get elected prom
queen

 

End climate change
 

Time travel back and
kill baby Hitler

 

Go to White Castle
 



ACTION ACTION ACTION

ACTION ACTION ACTION

ACTION ACTION ACTION



action (A) action (A) action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

action (A)

Escape poverty
 

Achieve
enlightenment

 

Revive their dead
parents

 

Plant sod on their
head

 

Capture a leprechaun 
 

Get elected prom
queen

 

End climate change
 

Time travel back and
kill baby Hitler

 

Go to White Castle
 


